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Properties ’

Date Oct 17, 2007

The Graduate Policy Subcommittee recommends disapproval of GPSC 5798 07F Net Income Distribution
from Intellectual Properties. The Graduate Council membership felt that the 2004 distribution
recommendation was more appropriate than the revised policy. In particular members felt that colleges and
departments deserved distribution before the Office of Intellectual Property. In general the council felt the
administration should base fund this office, and that a 40% allocation to the office, along with 40

% to the Creators, 13% to the academic department or research center was an appropriate distribution
model. Some members of the committee believe that any changes in this proposed distribution should result
in another request through the appropriate governance committees.




